
 

 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 

 

Ref No.: LPS/Cir/1777/24-25                                                22.04.2024 
 

CIRCULAR 
 
Dear Parents, 

 

Please be informed that, due to the exceptional circumstances and in 

consideration of the safety of our students, the remote learning for grades 

KG-2 to Grade 12 will continue until  Thursday, April 25, 2024. 

 

The academic plan for Pre-KG and KG-1 students will be communicated by 

their respective class teachers through WhatsApp groups.  

 

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation. 

 

Best regards, 

 

Sd/- 

Rafia Zafar Ali 

Principal 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


